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SHORT-TERM UNSECURED LOAN 
 

The Board of Boadicea Resources Limited (“BOA” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that the 

maturity date of the unsecured short-term loan agreement (Loan) announced on 1 July 2020 for 

AUD$150,000 has been extended and is now repayable on demand on or after 31 December 2020. 

All other terms of the Loan remain unchanged.  

As at the date of this announcement, no amount has been drawn down under the Loan. 

The Company Secretary has been authorised by the Board to release this announcement. 
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